
 
 
 

 
Lunch Debit Authorization Program 

 
For the 2018-2019 school year, we will again be offering a program that allows you to make your 
monthly lunch payments via Debit Authorization through your local financial institution.  On a 
monthly or semi-monthly basis, you can have your checking or savings account debited and the 
funds directed to your Family lunch account.  The amount will be set by you and will be deducted 
for the first time on August 15th if we have received and processed the form by August 10, 2018.  
Deductions will end on May 1st and you will need to re-register in July for the following school 
year.  With this program we hope to provide each family with an easier, more efficient way to 
deposit funds into the student’s lunch accounts. 
 
A new authorization form will need to be completed each year.  We will need your account 
information, the amount of money to be deposited in the family lunch account and the date of 
the payment.  One procedure allows for the payments to be made on the 1st and the 15th of the 
month.  The second option will be one payment on the 1st of the month, and the third option will 
be one payment on the 15th of the month.  If these dates fall on a weekend or bank holiday, the 
debit to your account will be made on the following business day.  The amount of the payment 
can be adjusted upon your request and completion of a new authorization form.  If during the 
year you determine this method of payment is not a positive experience for you, you may change 
or cancel your election at any time. 
 
In order to determine the amount of your payments, the following information may be helpful. 
(Dollar amounts are approximate.) 

 

Breakfast  $1.70 X 170 Days = $289 /9 months = $32 per month 
Student Grades PK-5 Lunch  $2.90 x 170 days = $493 / 9 months = $55 per month 
Student Grades 6-12 Lunch  $3.10 x 170 days = $527 / 9 months = $59 per month 

 

Any ala carte items or snack/extra milk purchased by your child will increase the amount of 
your monthly lunches.   
 
All money that is left in your family account in May will be carried over to the following school 
year.  If you do not have any funds in your account, you will want to send money to cover school 
lunches on August 9, 10, 13 and 14.  If you do not want the lunch money carried over at the end 
of the school year, a refund can be issued upon your request. 
 
We are happy to offer this program to you—free of charge--for an easy, efficient way to pay for 
your student’s lunches.  Please call the District Office at 385-6398 if you have any questions. 


